DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS

James A, Haley Veterans’ Hospital
13000 Bruce B. Downs Blvd

Tampa, FL 33612

SRR

oF

2
id

In Reply Refer To: 673/116A

D

W' e
\iT4TRs OFSS
MRS

December 12, 2007

Edie Dopking, PhD
President, Quantum Leap Farm, Inc.
10504 Woodstock Road
Odessa, Florida 33556

On behalf of the Mental Health Intensive Case Management (MHICM) program at the James A.

Dear Edie:
Haley Veterans Hospital and our veteran clients, I want to thank you for the use of your
Quantum Leap Farm facility for our Rehabilitation Recovery Event and hosting Victoria

Maxwell's Crazy for Life performance on December i
Your contribution made our holiday event much more than we have ever hoped for. The
cheerfulness of your fine staff; the friendless of your little goat and other animals; the festive
decorations of your beautiful new facility; your outstanding efforts in getting to Carrabba's cater

that delicious meal and Kip's electronic services for the music; your enlightenment to the Equine
and your therapeutic horseback riding programs. It all added up to a most excellent time being

had by all our MHICM program veterans.
The thoughtfulness of community partners, like you at Quantum Leap, is instrumental in helping
our veterans on their road to recovery by lifting their spirits. Thank you for your kindness and

we look forward to continuing our relationship during the coming new year.

Sincerely,

/////{IZ//A /”PM /<
Robert Villavisanis, LMHC

MHICM Team Leader and
The entire MHICM Team




